FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION
Minutes of Meeting May 12, 2012

Present were Maureen vonRosenvinge, Barbara Caskie and Ally McAuly.

Absent was Michele Ferencsik.
Maureen gave an update on financials to be reported to LCHIP.

1t was approved to accept a $100 donation and an in kind donation from Jenny Fritz for

photos.
The Commission has received $8K from LCHIP.
Maureen has the Thulander discs.
RFP has been approved.
Four responses have been received from the Timber Framers Guild.

There will be a meeting with Peter Michaud from The National Register on the 24th at
2pm downstairs at the Town Offices. A discussion will follow regarding the Town Hall.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 am.

Respectfuliv submiiis:

Barbara Caskie



